
November 27, 2015

Happy Thanksgiving! 
We have had a short but busy week at TCIS.  We had 
lunchtime reading Piñata parties in the library, the LS 
Spelling Bee, Walking Street Markets for donations, Loy 
Krathong Celebration, and American Thanksgiving with 
American football to name a few.   It has been fun and 
we have learned a lot.

One of my family traditions at Thanksgiving time is to 
share what I am thankful for.  I am thankful this holiday 
for all the wonderful teachers here at TCIS who are 
always going the extra mile for students to have an 
amazing experience and to learn as much as possible.  I 
am also thankful for the supportive parents and the 
happy and friendly students that fill the school with 
smiles.

Without the support of our board, parents, and teachers 
our school would not have so much to enjoy and 
celebrate! Thank you for 
all you do to make this 
a great place to work 
and learn.
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Upcoming  Events! 

*Nov. 27th NO school for 
students, teacher work day 

*Dec. 1st Early Childhood Pk2-
KG Concert 8:15am in 360 

*Dec. 2nd parent workshop  
Understanding ELL 7:30am 360 

*Dec. 3rd Kings Birthday 
Celebration 5th floor gym at   

*Dec. 7th Kings Birthday 
Holiday — NO SCHOOL 

*Dec. 10th Lower School 
Concert grade 1-4 at 8:15 in 
360 

*Dec. 15th Lower School 
Assembly —Responsible Global 
Participants 7:15 in 360 

Next Parent Workshop 

UNDERSTANDING ELL (English 
Language Learning) 

What is ELL?  Why does my 
child need this?  How do they 
exit from ELL? 

Ms. Lori will teach us all about 
the ELL program at TCIS 

When: Wed. Dec. 2nd      
Where: HS Theater 360 at 7:30 

Translators and coffee/tea
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I am thankful for you TCIS!   

What are you thankful for? 

When I asked some teachers this is what they had to say!  Sorry 
I did not get a chance to ask them all. 

Family — Ms. Nilar (KGA)— Ms. Laura (3B) — Ms. Tina (KGB) 

That I really like all the welcoming staff. — Ms. Krista (PE) 

Having a nice group of students. — Ms. Lauren (2A) 

Being in the wonderful country of Thailand — Ms. Amanda (PK3) 

Administrators and teachers for working so hard for the school 
to make TCIS the best it can be. — Ms. Carrie (PK3) 

Opportunity to come and teach at TCIS and family. — Ms. Katie 
(PK4B) 

For family and for living in such a beautiful country. — Ms. Ellen 
(Reading) 

Family old and new — Ms. Kelly (Art)      Family and good health — 
Mr. Jordan (4A)      To become an auntie! — Ms. Casey (3A) 

Educational experience I’m getting at TCIS. — Mr. Shane (4B) 

Food always on my table — Ms. Gigi (PK4 A) 

Love and care from family and friends — Ms. Bell (ELL)

Hannah Hartman LS Principal Hannah.Hartman@tcis.ac.th �2

REMINDERS

* We have some donations 
going on for the holidays.  
If you have any toys or 
money you would like to 
donate towards service 
trips please bring them 
into school. 

* After School Safety 
We are having difficulties 
after school when students 
remain on campus without 
supervision.  Please be 
reminded our school day 
finishes at 3:10 and students 
should go home or go to a 
school sponsored activity. 
They cannot remain on 
campus playing as this is not 
safe.  Thank you for your 
support.
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